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Grand Opening, Trader Golf   
 

 Sugar Hill Sentinel  

The Sugar Hill Municipal Golf Course is one 
of the best places to play in Georgia as rated 
by Golf Digest.  Our greens are in excellent  
condition and both new and long time players 
are nothing but complimentary of the course.  
We recently completed the deck and outdoor 
grill enclosure.  We are now opening the 
course on Monday mornings from 8-11 a.m. 
for walkers; then stop by the clubhouse for a 
great lunch and enjoy the view with friends.  
Our state of the art kitchen and a full service 
bar is available for executive meetings, parties 
and wedding receptions.  Under the direction 
of our Golf Mgr. Scott Murphy (pictured), we 
have created several new youth development 
programs, tournaments and  increased rounds 
played this year. If you want more info, check 
their Facebook page, call 770-271-0519, or 
visit www.sugarhillgolf.com. 

Expanding on our theme of the Recreation City, we are proud to 
welcome Trader Golf as the first retail store to open in our    
designated downtown business district. We held a grand opening 
to officially welcome Rob McMullen (pictured), store manager, 
to our City.  Owner Mack Ham has been in business for 15 years 
and this is his second location.  The store features new and used 
equipment, over 200 putters and offers a try before you buy pro-
gram for all its’ clubs. Trader Golf is located on West Broad & 
Hwy 20 in the Sugar Hill Plaza.                                            
(photo) L-R  DDA Dawn P. Gober, DDA Allen Jorgensen,  Councilwoman 
Susie Gajewski,  Mayor Pro-Tem Marc Cohen,  Mayor Gary Pirkle,              
Rob McMullen, Councilman Curtis Northrup, DDA Duane Sudderth  



Page 2 

2011 Meeting Schedule : 
 

July / August  2011   
 

July 5 / August 1 
7:00 PM, City Council Work 
Session - City Hall Annex   

July 12 / August 2 
4:00 PM, City Court Session, 
City Hall Annex 

July 11 / August 8 
7:30 PM, City Council Meeting, 
City Hall Annex  
  

July 18 / August 15 
7:00 PM, Planning and Zoning 
Meeting, City Hall Annex 
 

July 26 
6:30 PM, Downtown Development 
Authority, City Hall Annex  

  Everyone is invited to attend 
Sugar Hill’s monthly Work Ses-
sions and Council Meetings.  All 
meetings for the City of Sugar 
Hill will be held in the City Hall 
Annex located at 4988 West 
Broad Street, next to City Hall.                                           

  Your comments, suggestions 
and support will help make your 
city a community to be proud of 

  Videos of our monthly City Coun-
cil meetings are shown on Charter 
Cable channel 19, @  6:30 pm, 
every 3rd, 4th and 5th Sunday of 
each month.  

   
 Agendas and meeting minutes can  

be found on the Sugar Hill website  
at: www.cityofsugarhill.com. 

City of Sugar Hill  4988 West Broad Street  Sugar Hill, Georgia 30518  (770) 945– 6716  www.cityofsugarhill.com 

News Bites: 

 

• In June, Plaza Security began enforcing City Code violations throughout the 
City and issuing parking citations for illegal parking at our City parks.  Due 
to the popularity of our parks, illegal vehicle parking has become an issue,  
especially on weekends.  Please park in the Level Creek lot at EE Robinson 
Park and in the Gary Pirkle Park upper lot on Suwanee Dam Rd., or in the 
cleared lot across from the main entrance at Gary Pirkle Park. 

 

• “Reels at Robinson” presents “Mega Mind” the evening of July 29th, it is 
rated PG and is family friendly.  All movies start at dusk in the amphitheater 
at E. E. Robinson Park and are FREE to attend. 

 
 

• Sugar Hill is one of a few cities that proactively controls mosquito breeding 
grounds as a free service to our residents. We  will continue mosquito   
spraying throughout July.  The spray becomes inert when exposed to water 
or sunlight so the spraying is done in the evening when mosquitoes are    
active.  The second round starts July 11-15th, north of Hwy 20 and runs 
through July 18-22nd, south of Hwy 20. 

 
 

• Please welcome to our City, the young volunteers from the World Changers.  
Who will be here July 25 - 30th to work on resident homes.  Their efforts 
have been funded by the Sugar Hill Housing Authority again this year and 
they will build handicap ramps, paint homes, rebuild roofs, and replace     
rotted siding. These young adults pay their own way to Cities all across the 
United States to work a week improving lives in communities like Sugar Hill.  

 

Construction Watch: 

The retention/detention amenity pond on West Broad Street is progressing now that we’ve had some dry weather.  
The pond liner is complete and retaining walls can be seen in the photographs.  Trees have been planted with 
many more to be installed.  Our next step is another large retaining wall and terracing.  


